SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 30, 1989

The Birch Run Township Board met at noon on March 30, 1989 at The Market Street Inn, 9087 Birch Run Road, Birch Run, MI at the request of Dennis Witherspoon, Branch Manager of the Birch Run office of First of America Bank.

James Totten, supervisor; Marcia Strong, clerk; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Maria Foerster, trustee and Thomas Totten were present for the board.

Witherspoon gave a sales presentation. No action was taken.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township